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February 11, 2009 
 
Dear County Directors of Social Services   
 
Subject:  Funding Allocation for State Aid to Counties 
 
 
Based on the current budget projected shortfall for SFY 08-09 the State Aid to Counties 
allocations was to be reduced by $900,000. That reduction has now been put on hold. 
Until further notice the monthly State Aid Counties allocation will remain the same.  
  
 
      Sincerely,       
          
 
      Sarah L. Barham 
      Budget Officer 
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